
2016 Fall Assembly 
District 5 Report 

 

 

Greetings North Florida Area!  Another great convention is behind us and we are looking forward to next 

year already.  District 5 is proud to host a Recovery Rodeo – Saddlin’ up to Serenity…& Hangin’ on to 

Hope... 

Our District currently has 32 meetings. At our August meeting, we had 36 members present, 19 voting 

and 17 non-voting.  We have 2 anniversaries being celebrated in October.  We also had 2 meeting places 

affected by Hurricane Hermine.  We are working to replace literature for them. 

We have held 2 meetings at the jail in Land O Lakes and looking forward to continuing. 

We participated in two Wellness Fairs, one in July and one in August and we will be participating in 

another one in Port Richey, on Saturday, September 30. 

Our Gratitude Luncheon is schedule for Saturday, November 5, in Inverness and our Holiday Party is 

scheduled for Saturday, December 3, in Brooksville.  Check out our District Web Site at 

www.nfldistrict5.com for more information. 

We are still recruiting an Archivist, Public Outreach and Media.   

See you at Fall assembly. 

Yours in Service, 
Lou D, DR 
Janet F, AISL 
 
 

http://www.nfldistrict5.com/

